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Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will
be marked as unauthorised.

Secondary Application deadline — 31 October 2025

The closing date for secondary applications is 31 October 2025 which falls in the half-term holidays. If
you have not already done so, we encourage you to submit an application as soon as possible but
before the deadline date. This will ensure that if you encounter any problems, you can be
supported/helped and to submit your application on time. There is no grace period for late
applications. The link for the website is — Transferring to secondary school | Shropshire Council

Special Mentions J
This week's courtesy cup Well done to our special mentions this wee
winner is Noah for always Year 1 Year 4 S /(
being kind and helpful Huw L Archie %«
around school Elodie el y : Josh .-“::\\ﬁ\
. "WV .. o‘
Year 2 Year 5
Sofia W 'R R Freya
Noah Oliver
é n \e 2 (
Year 3 °- @ - * Year 6 -ﬁ..\v:\\
India Nizia et /(
Derin John < ({
! ”
Children in Need Harvest Festival -St Laurence’s Church
Friday 14th November Wednesday 22nd October 10.30am - open to
Mufti day — Yellow / Spots -£1 . all parents
donation Payable via School Money

Bronze Ambassadors \

Four Year 6 children; Isla, Samson, :
Oliver and Elsie have been selected to be our

Reception
We had a wonderful afternoon having
parents in to share our learning journals,

the children enjoyed showing off all their bronze ambassadors this year. They have
amazing experiences in Reception class completed their training at Ludlow Primary
sofar. — | School this week and can now lead playground

games and help with sports competitions in
school! We are very proud of them and wish

them success in their new roles. w g E
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Diary Dates

Year 3 class assembly

SEN Parents evening

Parent phone calls—Y4, Y1, Y3

Parent phone calls-Y1, Y2, Y5

Harvest festival — St Laurence’s Church 10.30am
Parent phone calls—Y2, Y4, Y5

Parent phone calls — Y3

PD Day

Half Term

Parent phone calls — Reception
Parent phone calls — Y6

Parent phone calls — Reception, Y6
Year 4 Class assembly

Winter Market

Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Performance
Nursery's creative Christmas 2pm

Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Performance
Reception Nativity

Christmas Jumper Day

Aladdin panto - Y1-Y6

Hansel and Gretel Panto — Nursery & Reception
Christmas Service — St Laurence’s Church 10.30am
Christmas Lunch



., JARWER
 MARKET

FANCY DRESS

30TH & 31ST
OCTOBER

b\

Childre en'’s

Free n Tr(lll

Hallowee

24th Oct - 2nd Nov

Join us Fridays to Sundays for a frightfully
fun Halloween trail for children!

Explore spooky clues, discover mysterious
objects, and get a Halloween treat at the end!

A7,

Ludlow ws +-
MUSEUM 3

at the Buttercross

COME AND VISIT OUR
FANTASTICALLY
FRIGHTFUL MARKET
TRADERS AT LUDLOW
MARKET THIS OCTOBER

PEARL OF AFRIKCA

CHILD CARE

Holiday Clubs
27th to 31st October, 9am to 3pm SINGING, DANCING & DRUMMING

Fun kids' workshop at St Laurence's Church, Ludlow with
For children ages 5 to 11, our holiday clubs are open to all abilities .
with a focus on fun, sports, and some Halloween themed activities! T h e Pea l‘l Of Afl’l Ca
A Children's Choir from Uganda
Sunday, 19th October 2025 at 1:30pm

foundationstfc.co.uk/fun All children 6 years & over welcome accompanied by an adult.
Places limited, so please register by email/WhatsApp as below.
The workshop will be followed by a public performance from the
choir at 3:30pm, which the children will be invited to join in with.
Get in touch Donations are appreciated. All proceeds to Pearl of Africa Childcare.

E: admin@foundationstfc.co.uk T: 01743 289177 opt 6 WhatsApp: 07905 710751 Email: melanie@sandaig. com
S P WWW.PEARLOFAFRICAORGUK ™ ~o=cry iy ot

at The Croud Meadow, SY2 6ST & Ludlow Football Stadium, SY8 2BN

Scan the QR code or visit our website to book a single day for £18.
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